




Minutes I MHLS Board of Trustees Meeting Saturday, March 16, 2024 

12. NEW BUSINESS

President Barry Ramage moved, and Vice President Rajene Hardeman seconded, the approval of 

the System's Annual Report to the State. The motion passed unanimously. 

13. ORIENTATION

Executive Director Aldrich provided the background of the MHLS Members Assessment and 

explained how the formula (Doc.13.A.a) was created by the Directors Association. 

12. COMMUNICATION

Annual Report to the 

State Approved 

Members Assessment 

Explained 

A. Stuart Auchincloss noted he observed the MHLS Plan of Service Focus Group facilitated Plan of Service Focus 

by Executive Director Aldrich at the Ulster County Library Association's meeting and Groups 

found it to be a useful activity. Mark Wilson and Jill Leinung reported a similar experience

at the most recent Columbia County Library Association meeting.

B. Staff Reports

a. Laurie Shedrick, Assistant Director and Technology Operations Manager,

reported on the status of negotiations for a new ILS Contract and the assistance

provided to the Town of Esopus Library to help them apply for E-Rate funding.

b. James Coyle, Finance Manager & Personnel Officer, reported on the upcoming

audit and confirmed he has conveyed the board's timeline and communication

expectations to the auditor.

c. Laura Crisci, Library Sustainability Coordinator, noted the start of the State Aid

for Library Construction Program season is kicking off with the member

construction needs assessment next month.

d. Executive Director Aldrich noted that $1 million in funding for "digital justice

assessments" has been earmarked for libraries this year through the ConnectALL

Broadband Office. MHLS plans to apply for these funds.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:42am. 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 15, 2024 at the Putnam Valley Library 

Respectfully submitted by: 

(' 

Jill Leinung, Secretary 

Approved on May 15, 2024 by the MHLS Board ofTrustees 
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